UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20535

Mr. Harold Weisberg
7627 0l1ld Receiver Road
Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

This is in response to your Freedom of Information
Act request dated July 29, 1980, for material relating to the
release of documents pertaining to the assassination of President
Kennedy.

Your request, along with requests from other individuals,
has been assigned to an employee who is familar with the
material pertaining to the assassination of President Kennedy.
These requests are being handled in chronological order based
on the date of receipt at FBI Headquarters. Your request
will be handled as expeditiously as possible.

Your patience and cooperation in this matter is
appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

Hhomaa M. Wﬁ/ﬂ‘ﬂo

Thomas H. Bresson, Chief

Freedom of Information-
Privacy Acts Branch

Records Management Division



